
NEWS HEADLINES AND UPDATES
FROM OUR MEMBERS & ESC CHAPTERS

 
 The Energy Services
Coalition (ESC)
announced earlier this
week that it had finalized a
three‐year cooperative
agreement with the US
Department of Energy (DOE)
for its "Facilitating Public

Sector Energy Savings Performance Contracting
through Statewide Public‐Private Partnerships"
program.

 
The cooperative agreement calls for the ESC to
provide outreach programs to states across the
nation by providing technical assistance to help
build capacity for performance contracting.
Through its network of State Chapters, the ESC
will enable the sharing of successful program
strategies and projects through workshops,
conference calls, conferences, on its website
and in press releases and media
communications.
 
Tom Walther, ESC's president, stated, "We are
pleased to have completed this agreement,
renewing our partnership with DOE to help
accelerate and increase energy efficiency and
building upgrades through energy savings
performance contracting. With the support of
DOE and on behalf of the 30 state chapters
participating in the ESC, we look forward to
being able to educate, promote, and enhance
performance contracting programs and
awareness in partner states throughout the

See Ya'll in Charlotte

  
The 4th Annual ESC Market
Transformation Conference is
scheduled for August 31‐
September 2 in Charlotte,
North Carolina. The 2015
Conference will showcase
innovations, case studies,
best practices and more in
ESPC and public building
energy retrofits. The
conference has gained the
reputation as being a unique
national gathering of energy
industry experts and public
sector thought‐leaders.  

 



http://conference.energyservicescoalition.org/

